
Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

The regularly scheduled Kings County Homelessness Collaborative meeting, which was 
scheduled for 1:30 p.m. on Monday, November 21, 2022, has been cancelled.  

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 19, 2022, at 1130 N. 11th 
Avenue, Hanford, CA 93230. 

If you have any questions or wish to have an item placed on the next agenda, please contact 
Serena Nicar at 559-852-2201. 
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